
I am unable to attend the meeting as I am away next week. 
 
Should I have been able to be there however, I would have liked to pose the following questions; 
 

 Would it be possible to have the occasional police car visible in Kings Hill please? We have 
many youths living here who are pretty good for the most part, but on occasions other 
residents can feel intimidated by them. There is also a group who regularly take drugs in the 
bushes by KH School and despite highlighting this to police several times before, it appears 
to be ignored. For the youths to know that a police car could drive past at any time would 
act as deterrent enough I believe. 

 I am aware that our previous PCSO (Josh Warner) has left the service. Despite being very 
good here and winning County awards for his achievements, he was refused the opportunity 
to progress within the police service as he wanted to, with the reason given that he doesn't 
hold a pass in GCSE Maths. Josh has now found alternative employment whilst studying for 
his GCSE Maths exam, but I feel I must highlight that his enthusiasm for working for the 
police has taken a very hard knock. Isn't it a pity that an enthusiastic, award winning young 
man has been lost for now at least, and surely there must be a way for people such as him to 
study whilst continuing their work with you? 

 
Is there any way that my questions could be put to Matthew Scott on my behalf please? 
 
Thank you, 
Kim Tanner 
 
 


